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DATE: March 16, 2015

TO: Jeff Bryant, City Attorney

FROM: Brenda Hall, City Clerk"g/bé/

SUBJECT: Claim from Outside Plant Damage Recovery on behalf of
Cox Communications

I am in receipt of a claim from Outside Plant Damage Recovery on behalf of
Cox Communications in the amount of $5,166.88 for damages incurred to an
underground cable when the City of Norman was allegedly repairing a water line at
2728 Cimarron on March 10, 2015.

Jeff, I am forwarding the claim to your office. If further action is needed from my office,
please advise.
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cy: Ken Komiske, Director of Utilities



